COMMUNICATION C171
Assunta Ferrante ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca (PUBLIC MEETING)
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 4:10 PM
To: Assunta Ferrante March 1, 2022
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

From: Jamil Datoo_>

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 2:52 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; clerk@vaghan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/2.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

Subject: application of development at 8940 Bathurst

In the strongest terms, | would like to state that | am appalled and opposed to the size and scope of the development
project proposal for 8940 Bathurst. | am also extremely disappointed that the city would even consider such a
submission given all the debate and contention that arose for the development of the lands next door at 9000

Bathurst. That debate fractured the neighbouring community and now the city is reopening the wounds by allowing
such a massive proposal. | cannot understand (at all) why the city would even consider allowing such a project knowing
full well that a large segment of the neighbourhood opposed a similar development plan but on a much larger land
footprint. This proposal of 2 large-story buildings plus 5 additional stacked town home blocks on a much smaller size of
land is simply outrageous and unacceptable. Not only does it deface the fabric and serenity of the neighbourhood, but it
also smacks of extreme hypocrisy and double standards. For this proposal to even be considered, it must be extensively
scaled back to the point where living density is proportional to all the neighbouring lands.

Sincerely,


ferranta
Public Mtg


